

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan Bishop of Waterford and Lismore

Bishop's House, John's Hill, Waterford. X91 P2K8

Tel: 051 874463 Fax: 051 852703

Email: info@waterfordlismore.ie

12th March 2020

Dear Principal,

I hope you are well. In light of the latest developments regarding Covid19 and the closure of all schools in the State, and in the interests of the health of the children and school community, Confirmations will be postponed. It is proposed now that Confirmations will be held on Pentecost Sunday, May 31st in each parish and the parish priest or designated priest will be mandated by the Bishop to administer the Sacrament to the children. I will keep you informed of any developments.

I take this opportunity to let you know that I and the priests of the diocese are praying for our schools, our teachers and all the children. May you all be safe. I believe that the Lord will see us through this current crisis and I pray God's protection on the school Community and all the families involved.

Yours sincerely,

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan, DD,

+ Phonice Calline

Bishop of Waterford and Lismore.